


Transcription of statement by neighbor Barb Hoernke, owner of 3720 South
Alabama, Milwaukee

Hi, my name is Barb Hoernke and | live at 3720 South Alabama and I'm
calling in regards to a tree located in front of my neighbor's home. | had
noticed probably a year and a half ago or so that there was something
wrong with the tree and it appeared to be deteriorating in limbs and looked
like it was dying actually and so | recently called and notified the city that |
was concerned myself about the tree falling on my home and probably
damaging my porch. So | did call the city in regards to the tree.

Video statement taken September 11, 2016, by Mary Reardon
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